NEW ADDITIONAL SECONDARY
have your say

EDUCATION PROVISION
IN THE MUSSELBURGH
AREA CONSULTATION

WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS ON THE PROPOSED NEW,
SECOND, SECONDARY SCHOOL IN WALLYFORD.

® There is significant house building committed and proposed for the
Musselburgh area.

® To accommodate the increase in the pupil population from this housing,
East Lothian Council is undertaking a consultation on the proposal to establish a
new, second, secondary school in Wallyford. This new school would serve the
Pinkie St Peter’'s and proposed revised Wallyford catchment areas.

® The existing Musselburgh Grammar School would continue to serve the
pupil population from the Campie, Musselburgh Burgh, Stoneyhill &
Whitecraig catchment areas.

Consultation period: 3 May to 15 June 2016

For more information and to complete the online consultation questionnaire
go to: www.eastlothianconsultations.co.uk/education/musselburgh-school

Paper copies of the consultation document are available at all Musselburgh
Schools, Brunton Hall, Musselburgh and Wallyford Library, Musselburgh East
Community Learning Centre and John Muir House - Haddington.

Come along and find out more...

Drop In Sessions: 16 May: 11 — 5pm Wallyford Primary School
18 May: 10 — 2pm Brunton Hall
19 May: 11 — 5pm Pinkie St Peter’s Primary School

Public Meeting: Monday 30 May 2016
7pm Brunton Hall

CONSULTATION
CLOSES
M East Lothian Council 15 JUNE 2016

For more information please call 01620 827562

or email musselburghconsultation@eastlothian.gov.uk

Versions of this leaflet can be supplied in Braille, large print, audiotape

or in your own language. Please phone the Public Information Officer on 01620 827199.




